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KILLER FOR CATS

PRESSURIZED SPRAY

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

1
ART. # C-152

CAUTION        EXPLOSIVE

NET WT. 170 g

GUARANTEE: Pyrethrins.......................0.056%
Permethrin.......................0.050%

REGISTRATION NO. 21627 PEST CONTROL PRODUCT ACT

DISTRIBUTED BY:
ROLF C. HAGEN INC.

MONTREAL, QUE. H4R 1E8

FLEA KILLER SPRAY

Kills fleas and ticks on cats.

Contains residuals to continue killing fleas.

DIRECTIONS:  Shake well before using.  Hold container in upright
position 25-30 cm from pet and spray entire body beginning at
tail and working towards the head.  Do not spray face, eyes or
scrotum.  As you spray, fluff the hair so that spray will
penetrate to the skin, but spray only until hair is damp - not
wet.  Spray ticks directly.  Also spray bed and living quarters
if needed.  Repeat as necessary.  Do NOT use on nursing kittens
under 8 weeks of age or on nursing females.  Do not spray more
than once a week.  Do not use on sick animals.  Do not use on
animals under drug or pesticide treatment.  For us on pregnant
animals consult a veterinarian.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Contents under
pressure.  Do not puncture or incinerate container.  Do not place
in hot water or near radiators, stoves or other sources of heat
or store at temperatures over 50 deg Celsius.  Do not spray in



eyes, or face, or on scrotum of pet.  Discontinue use if dermal
or nasal irritation develops.  Do not use near fish, food or
foodstuffs.  Avoid inhalation of spray.  Avoid skin contact by
wearing rubber gloves.  Wash hands after use.  When container is
empty, press valve to release pressure.  Dispose of empty
container in regular household garbage.  Do not re-use container.

FIRST AID:  If sprayed in eyes, flush with clean water.  If
irritation persists, obtain medical attention.  If accidentally
swallowed, obtain medical attention at once.  If on skin, wash
thoroughly with soap and water.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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